

## Diocese of St Edmundsbury & Ipswich

Registered Charity no. 249726

Diocesan President
Mrs Christine Ward

Mrs Monica Twaits
39,Angela Close
Martlesham
Woodbridge
Suffolk
IP12 4TG
01473 623194
E-mail montwaits@talktalk.net
24th January 2018

Dear Travellers and Branch Leaders.

We are starting to plan this year's holiday and annual meeting which is being held in Swansea.

We have some ideas for the programme which include a visit to a chocolate factory, Waterfront Museum and some shopping, If you have any suggestions of places to visit please let us know. It maybe that we feel it would not be suitable for our members as we have to consider age and ability..

The dates for this year are Sunday 16th September returning on Friday 21st September 2018.

We have an idea of what the cost will be as the hotel is already booked. Basic price for just the hotel will be £440 for a double/twin room or £618 for a single room. Of course there will be outings and admission tickets to be paid for once we know the costs. We will be staying at The Dragon Hotel in Swansea. The hotel has leisure facilities as did the one we stayed in this year in Dumfries.

Maybe a whole group from your branch would like to come together, rooms can be double, single or twin. Non members are also welcome. If you have a certain friend you would like to share with please let us know and we can accommodate you.

Please send us your names, addresses and a deposit of £50 per person by the end of February, would love you to join us..We require at least 25 people to make the holiday viable.

Any enquiries please contact Beryl 01473 413534 or Monica 01473 623194.

Love & Prayers

Beryl & Monica